 Dear Congo class,


[bookmark: _GoBack]I will miss not being with you all. I wish you the best of luck for the coming school year,  I have really really enjoyed learning with you all. We really need to say a big thank you to Ms Perry and Mrs Tooley for being so encouraging to us and teaching us loads of new things. I know that I am very thankful for it. 


In Congo class I have really enjoyed doing


·  The summers play. In the summers play I enjoyed singing all the songs and doing all of the great actions that where set for us to do. 
· I also loved doing the reading challenge I love reading Tracey beaker books I really enjoyed doing it.
· I enjoyed both of the world book days
· And loads and loads more 


Love From 
Annie-Rose





